
Dear Parents and Friends,  

 

Thank you to the team of parents who attended the Working Bee last Friday afternoon.  We have turned 

over a garden bed in preparation for planting of seedlings later this week.  This provides a great opportunity 

for the children to be involved in the beautification of their school grounds.  

 

 

ȹĊ± ̄íĜʘ±ȉ íƶȉ " í"ȉƌ±ȉ̅ íɔƖ|ȉ"Ĝȡ±ȉ ʞ"ȡ 

strongly supported and across the two 

schools raised in excess of $650.  Congrat-

ulations to the Grade 3/4 children who 

initiated and promoted this worthy fund-

raiser. 

 

Thank you to Jason Trompf and Matt Way 

who spoke at assembly on the role of 

farmers and the hardships faced as a result 

of drought.  

 

 

 

 

ěȺ Ĝȡ ǺŴ±"ȡĜƖô Ⱥƶ ȡ±± ȺĊ"Ⱥ ȺĊ± Ɩɔƌb±ȉ ƶí ̄ɔƖ±ʬǺŴ"ĜƖ±| "bȡ±Ɩl±ȡ̅ Ċ"ȡ ȡĜôƖĜíĜl"ƖȺŴʲ |ȉƶǺǺ±| íȉƶƌ ̟̝̞̤˱ ǹ"ȉ±ƖȺȡ 

are strongly supporting the request to contact the school as soon as possible to notify us of an absence.  

Thank you for letting us know as soon as possible that your child will be away. 

 
Regards  
Colin Robson 
Principal 

Volume 15, Issue 27  Wednesday 15th August 2018  

 The Warby Whisper  

Diary dates:   
AUGUST  
Fri 10th   Working Bee 3 -4  
Thurs 16th   F/1/2 Sleep Over  
Thurs 20th   Athletic Sports Day  
Fri 24th   Book Week Dress -Up Parade  
Mon 27th   WHS Expo ñ5/6 Class 
Fri 31st  School Disco  
SEPT  
Fri 7th   Hoop Time ñ5/6õs 
Mon 10th   School Council  
Thurs 20th   School Athletics Carnival  
Fri 21st   Last Day of Term ð2.30pm Dismissal  

{ɔ± Ⱥƶ kĊĜŴ| Ƞ"í±Ⱥʲ Ȉ±ôɔŴ"ȺĜƶƖȡ˲˱ 

If you child is away from school for 

any reason, please call the school as 

soon as possible to notify us of their 

absence. Thank you  



A Fiver for a Farmer  

After School Care ̚change of venue Thursday  

Due to the Junior school sleepover this Thursday, After School Care will be in the library on this evening.  

Can parents please collect your child from the Library on this day. 

Also, if your child is going from After school Care on Thursday straight to the sleepover, can parents please 

provide a permission note for the After School Care educators to take the child to the sleepover.  

Friday 31st August is the School Disco which is being held in the After School Care rooms.  Again after 

school care will be held in the library on this day. 

Thankyou 

ȹĊ"ƖŦ ʲƶɔ Ⱥƶ ±ʘ±ȉʲƶƖ± ʞĊƶ Ǻ"ȉȺĜlĜǺ"Ⱥ±| ĜƖ ȺĊ± ̄ìĜʘ±ȉ íƶȉ " ì"ȉƌ±ȉ̅ ìɔƖ|ȉ"Ĝȡ±ȉ Ⱥƶ Ċ±ŴǺ ȡɔǺǺƶȉȺ ƶɔȉ 

famers in need.  We raised a fabulous $525 . Congratulations to everyone for raising such a great 

amount for a worthy cause. 

fiver for a farmer photo-jack



I once again remind parents that children do not  need to be at school before 8:30am. Our teachers are 

íɔŴŴʲ ɔȺĜŴĜˈĜƖô ȺĊ± ȺĜƌ± b±íƶȉ± ȡlĊƶƶŴ Ⱥƶ Ǻȉ±Ǻ"ȉ± íƶȉ ȺĊ± |"ʲ "Ċ±"| "Ɩ| ě̃ƌ lƶƖíĜ|±ƖȺ ȺĊ"Ⱥ "ŴŴ Ǻ"ȉ±ƖȺȡ 

would support the dedication of our teachers.  If any children do arrive at school before 8:30am then 

they will be supervised in the library.  Thank you for your assistance  with this matter. 

Thank you, Mr. Robson 

Once again will be participating in the children's book week celebrations held 18th̚24th August.  

This years theme is ̄ ȹȉ±"ȡɔȉ±˱̅ 

We do hope and encourage all children to join in with this fun activity.  

We will be holding a parade of characters on Friday 24th August. 

Please keep dress ups simple and encourage the children to make their own by creating a mask of a characters 

face or using cardboard or fabric remnants etc. 

Who will you dress up as? 

Pirates   Roald Dahl  David Walliams Dr Seuss In a land Far away 

In Narnia With Goosebumps In the World of Comics In the Wild Your Favorite Book Character 

 

School Arrival Times  

School Review  

Unfortunately the school review process scheduled to begin on August 16th has been postponed due 

to the Reviewer no longer being available at this time. 

At this stage, the review has been rescheduled for early Term 4. 

School Repairs  

We have a number of small repairs and maintenance that needs addressing across the school. If you 

can lend a hand and can complete any of the tasks listed below it would be greatly appreciated. You are 

welcome to attend the school on a day and time that best suits you. Your assistance will help to ensure 

a safer environment for our students. If you require any further clarification on any of the tasks please 

contact the school. 

Tasks to complete: 

¶ Remove dead pine tree along fence line (opposite kinder) 

¶ Repair broken wooden step on flying fox (2nd playground)  

¶ Clean-up & paint  children's cubby house  

¶ Repair seating around school 

Ý Around Canary Date Palms 

Ý Herb Garden 

Ý In front of 1/2 Classroom 

Ý In front of After School Care Room  

 (Loose fixtures, loose nails, missing planks) 

Book Week Dress -Up Day 



 

 

 

 Grade 5/6A  Katie̚for demonstrating confidence and persistence in numeracy. 

  Finn̚ for showing leadership and responsibility in and out of the classroom.  

Grade 3/4H  Pieper̚for always putting in 100% effort and completing tasks with a smile .  

  Harry̚for being persistent with all work tasks and always trying your best.  

Grade 1/2E   Luna̚ for being very persistent with your counting and reading numbers and mak

  ing great progress. Well Done.  

 Noah̚for being persistent an on task during maths activities. 

Grade P/1 R  Alby̚for always being very attentive & interested in everything that is happening.  

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

On the last page of this newsletter is information regarding a grant application submitted by 

Suzie Briggs to improve the school grounds for our children. 

Please ensure you read the attached information and go on line to register your votes. 

The more votes we receive, the better chance we have of being successful. 

How many people do you know that could help us by adding their vote to support our fabulous 

school?  The more votes we receive, the better our chances. Please vote online today. 

Thank you  

Pick My Project Grants  


